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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Peregrine Class Visit to Weaver Hall Museum 
 
Our class will be visiting Weaver Hall Museum on the 21st January, 2022 to take 
part in two workshops related to our history topic for this half term, Anglo Saxons.  
The workshops will run from 10.15am to 2.15pm.  We will leave and arrive back 
within normal school hours.  The children will need to come dressed in their 
normal school uniform.  They will need to bring a coat and a packed lunch, snack 
and water bottle.  School packed lunches can be ordered on the permission form 
on Parentpay. The sandwich choices are ham, cheese, tuna or jam and payment 
this will appear on your child’s account.  There is also the option for a goodie bag 
from the museum at a cost of £3.00.  The cost of the trip to cover the workshops, 
transport and goodie bag is £17.00 or £14.00 without a goodie bag. 
 
Please can you confirm permission on Parentpay by the 10th January. 
 
Regards 
 
Miss Davison 
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